
 

 

Highland Community Schools 

Board of Directors Work Session  

Monday – September 23, 2024 

5:00 p.m. – Highland Board Room 

 

The work session was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by President Nate Robinson. 

 

All board members were present except Joslin Schott and Monica Jepson. 

 

Ruth made a motion to approve the agenda. Seconded by Longbine. Motion carried 5-0. 

 

Mrs. Hazelett talked about the culture activities the students and staff have been engaged in so 

far this school year.  The fall sports programs have been very supportive of each other.  Mr. 

Zywiec is doing several activities with the staff as well.  Thanks also goes to Mr. Thomann for 

helping hang banners in and around the school which has had positive feedback.   

 

Mrs. O’Leary discussed the eighty percent efficiency in reading and math goal with the intent to 

obtain a hundred percent of the goal. She explained the process and steps being taken to obtain 

the goal.  

 

Mr. Crawford provided an update on the Construction Manager-At-Risk process and timeline. 

 

Mr. Crawford presented the written proposal of the Memorial/Naming Policy to be taken to the 

board for possible approval.  

 

Mr. Crawford gave an update on the bond issue, culture activities in each building, and 

absenteeism letter going out to the community. He also informed the board that the 

Reconsideration Committee for the 24-25 school year has been finalized. 

 

Longbine made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Fink. Motion carried 5-0. 

 

The work session adjourned at 6:32 p.m.  

 

 

___________________________               ________________________________ 

PRESIDENT, NATE ROBINSON                         SECRETARY, AUTUMN MOYER   


